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Key Education Outcomes - 2018-19 Academic Year 
 
Dean Jackson, Service Director - Education and Skills presented the report to the 
Committee at their meeting on 28 November 2019.  
 
Members were advised that the performance figures contained in the report would be 
subject to a final validation process, and that those final outcomes would be reported 
back to the Committee in due course. 
 
The Committee were assured that schools in Northumberland had made every effort to 
ensure they were in receipt of all the pupil premium available to them​, however members 
requested a further update on pupil premium funding at a future meeting. 
 
The Committee agreed that this report was essential in that it highlighted the work that 
needed to be done by schools to improve attainment. 
 
The Committee ​resolved ​that the recommendation to Cabinet, as set out in the report, be 
supported. 
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